
From: Spottswood, Eleanor <Eleanor.Spottswood@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 10:33 AM 
To:  
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Request to Obtain Records Related to Voter Fraud Investigations 
 
Dear Ms. Steele: 
 
No documents exist that are responsive to your request. No funds are specifically dedicated to 
investigating and prosecuting voter fraud; resources for such activity come from the Attorney General’s 
Office general fund. There have been no court cases filed by this Office to prosecute voter fraud during 
the relevant time period, and therefore no convictions.   
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions. 
 
Eleanor L.P. Spottswood 
Assistant Attorney General 
Chief, Civil Division 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
802-793-1646 
eleanor.spottswood@vermont.gov 
 
 




